

POLICE DEPARTMENT

June 2, 2015

Dear Community Partner:

You are cordially invited to participate in the 2015 National Night Out Safety Fair on Tuesday, August 4, 2015. It will be held at Victoria Gardens. The event will run from 5:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. with set-up time beginning at 4:30 p.m. Please complete and return the attached application if you are able to participate. If you have any questions or concerns, please call (909) 477-2828 ext 8218 or email me at maryann.tucker@cityofrc.com.

National Night Out is an annual event that is recognized nationally. It is a way to strengthen the bonds between the community, local businesses and law enforcement. By working together, we can show a united front against criminal activities and heighten crime awareness. Feel free to visit their website for further information about National Night Out at http://www.nationaltownwatch.org/nno/. We are looking forward to working with you.

Maryann Tucker Sheriff Service Specialist Rancho Cucamonga Police Department Victoria Gardens Station 7743 Kew Ave. Rancho Cucamonga, CA 91739-8892 (909) 477-2828

